Workshop on Prepping for the Job
World Planned Tuesday at SWOSU

02.25.2015

A professional education workshop that is open to the public and all students is
being held this Tuesday, March 3, at Southwestern Oklahoma State University in
Weatherford.

The workshop will be held from 1-3 p.m. in the SWOSU Conference Center.

Tracy Skinner, executive director of human resources at Mustang Public Schools, and
Meggan Wilson, principal at Western Oaks Middle School in the Oklahoma City Putnam
City public school system, will cover preparing for a job interview, gathering professional
resources, creating a great resume, and using professionalism with social media and in
the workplace.

For more information, contact Dr. Joana Hyatt in the Department of Art,
Communications & Theatre at 580.774.7112.



